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Back to Class!

Notes of Interest

• Jan Cook Mack is recovering from
her strokes. Marsha Thornton said,
“Jan is talking better & is taking a few
stepswith herwalker. Her progress is
slow. She is drawing some with her
left hand.” You might try making her
day with an email.
Jan@jancookmack.com

• Always check to see that your
artworks have been labeled
correctly, to see if they have been
bumped or scratched. Marie Alice
Hurst found that one of her glass
pieces was cracked. It is a
disappointment that the personwho
did the damage did not report it.

• Docents usually have plenty of
time to go through the simple
checklist upon arrival. Do you know
where the light switch is for the
center of the room? The switch is
sometimes covered by a painting.

Five students took a beginning pastel class from Annie Jones on Monday
June 6. Annie provided thematerials during the 3 hour class. Our room could
hold up to eight students, depending on the art materials used. Seated are
Alice Marie Hurst, Jim Palmason, Terri Meenach, Evelyn Williams, Cindy
Franza.



teach in Chelan. Check out the list
posted at the gallery

• Artists interested in participating
in this year's Plein Air Paint-Out
should should visit our great
wineries and tasting rooms. Some
are just awalk away. The contestwill
begin September.

• Dan Crandall reports that Tunnel
HillWinery has donatedwines for our

July show. We needwinery donations
for September, October and
December.

• Ohme Gardens will be featuring
the collages of Sheri Trepina in July.
Sheri is also our new Board member
and art presentation director.
Other artists who have shown at
the Gardens this year include Ginger
Reddington and Sasha Syssoeva.

• ALSO: The front door has two
locks. One for the door handle and
the other is the dead bolt. If you
work on Sunday and all massage
businesses are gone, lock their door
& turn out the lights at the top of
the stairs.

• If you have a class to teach let us
know. Russ Hepler is teaching a sip-
n-paint class at Colonial Vista. There
are popular artists coming back to

Nine years ago Ken Duffin
became our Featured Artist in
October, the month he turned 87.
When he came to Wenatchee Ken
had retired from Boeing to move
closer to his son Bret. DuringWWII
he was in the Army Air Corps, says
he painted a few young ladies on
various bombers while working as
an plane electrician. After the war
Ken studied at the Chouinard Art
Institute and Art Center College of
Design in Los Angelos.

He became a freelance
illustrator and a founding member
and past president of the San
Francisco Society of Illustrators. Ken
moved to the Pacific Northwest
and became a successful
architectural illustrator and took

to painting in oils and watercolors.
He was a lifelong member and past
president of the Puget Sound Group
of Northwest Painters and signature
member of the Northwest
Watercolor Society.

Ken’s paintings have been
accepted and sold in many juried
shows including the National Arts
for the Parks and National Oil
Painters of America. While working
at Boeing hewas chosen to paint the
first 747 in Flight.

When Ken moved toWenatchee
he painted with the Tuesday Group
of water media painters and the
Wenatchee Watercolor Society
before becoming an active member
of Two Rivers Art Gallery. During his
time in Wenatchee he gave us many
opportunities to see him at work
creating paintings and participating
in our plein air activities and art
shows at the gallery.

We just learned of Ken’s death
after an internet search. He died
shortly after moving to Missouri in
2020. Ken Duffin was an artist’s
artist and will be missed and long
remembered.

Ken Duffin



Jerry Kinney, long time member and generous benefactor of Two Rivers Gallery has passed. His travels took him
to Russia where he studied the great master painters. The gallery has two of his paintings on sale. He gave most of
his works to the CashmereMuseum before retiring to Avamere Senior Living. Jerry was interviewed in theMarch 2015
Good Life Magazine by Susan Lagsdin. Part of his story is below.

Jerry Kinney





                          TWO RIVERS GALLERY
                                July/August 2022
                   ART EXHIBITION PROSPECTUS
             Check our website - www.2riversgallery.com for our latest show

                            Exhibit Entry Fee $20.00
                                   Checks or Cash

June 26, 27    Member”s Artworks Entry (Sunday & Monday)
                       for our July/August shows  10:00am-2:00pm

July 1             First Friday 5-8pm featuring:
                                  Watercolorist, TINA THARP          

                     Music by Pianist, Jeanne McPherson
                  Wines by Tunnel Hill

July 31            MID-ENTRY (Sunday) for new members &                 
       members who were unable to exhibit in July. 

                       Sheri Trepina will be setting the August show of        
       Albert Kissler

                        (Call Russ Hepler for an appointment 509-470-5944)

August 5         FIRST FRIDAY 5-8pm featuring:
           Acrylic artist, ALBERT KISSLER

                                   Music by Patric Thompson on base and
                                   Glenn Isaacson on piano
                                   Wines by Archibald James

August 28, 29  Member’s Artworks Entry (Sunday & Monday)     
                        for our Sept./Oct. shows  10:00am-2:00pm
                    




